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I am writing to oppose the Government's proposal to demolish the Moore Park stadium 
and rebuild a new, larger one. The Government has released no business case to justify 
this decision, and are actively rushing through the process. It appears clear that the 
government has made up its mind and does not want to hear or discuss the proposal in 
an open, transparent, accurate way. The government does not have the right to misuse 
so much money in this way, and to shut down discussion of the proposal. The stadium is 
rarely full now - there is absolutely no call to rebuild a larger stadium, when the need for 
such facilities are in Western Sydney, or in regional and remote areas. What they could 
do with this money!  
 
I hope you consider the ocmmunity's concerns over this rushed and unsubstantiated 
proposal and reject it.  
 
Thank you  
Margaret 
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